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Office national
de I'énergie

National Energy
Board

File 3400-P097-1
7 December 2001

Mr. Alan Hollingworth

Gowling Lafleur Henderson LLP
Suite 1400, 700 - 2 Street S.W.,
Calgary, AB

T2P 4V5

Facsimile (403) 263-9193

Dear Mr. Hollingworth:

Paramount Transmission Ltd. (PTL)
Cameron Hills Pipeline and Fuel Gas Pipeline
Application pursuant to section 58 of the National Energy Board Act

Information Request No. 7

The National Energy Board (NEB) is considering PTL’s application dated 29 June 2001, and subsequent
filings, and hag determined that additional information is required as detailed in the attached Information
Request,

PTL is directed to file its response with the NEB and submit a copy to the Mackenzie Valley
Environmental Impact Review Board. PTL is also directed to serve a copy of its response to persons on
the attached distribution list.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Mona Butler, Regulatory Officer, at (403) 299-3928
or Mr. Guy Delisle, Legal Counsel, at (403) 299-3937.

Yours

Michel L. Mantha
Secretary

ESY

cc:  Attached Distribution List
Mr. Tony Hong, Paramount Transmission Ltd, facsimile (403) 266-6032
Mr. Joe Acorn, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
facsimile (867)920-4761)

444 Seventh Avenug SW

Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X5

slgary, Aloarta ° Telephone/Téléphone : (403) 292-4800
444, Septizme Avenue S.-O. Can dl‘l Facsimile/Télécopieur : (403) 262-5503
Calgary (Alberta) T2P 0X3 a, a, hitp//www.neb.gc.ca
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Attachment to NEB letter
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Paramount Transmission Ltd. (PTL)

Application dated 29 June 2001 puxsuant to section 58 of the National Energy Board Act

Cameron Hills Pipeline and Fuel Gas Pipeline

Information Request No. 7

Traditional Knowledge Study

7.1

Reference:

Preamble:

Requests:

@ MVEIRE TR #11 page 51 of 60

i) Report on Traditional Knowledge Studies for the Cameron Hills, NWT,
2001

In the first reference Paramount has made the following commitment: “The draft
document for the traditional knowledge (TK) study will be reviewed by the
comumounities to ensure its accuracy. Any changes recommended by the
communities will be incorporated into the final TK study. Information from the
TX study will be considered in the design and operation of the Project.”

Please provide confirmation that:

a) the communities have reviewed the TK study that was filed with the
Board on 4 December 2001;
b) any changes recommended by the communities have been incorporated

into this study; and

c) the information collected for this TK study has been considered in the
design and will be considered in the operation of the project.
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